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Save the Date: European Day of Supervision and Coaching in Brussels –  
November 21, 2024  
Bridging Gaps in a Fragmented World: The Role of Reflective Practice 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

ANSE is an umbrella association of national organizations for supervision and coaching in Europe and beyond. 

Supervision and coaching are consulting formats that aim to foster protagonists of various professional fields when 

building new and innovative environments and transforming existing ones. 

One of ANSE's main objectives over the next few years is to create greater awareness of the relevance of 

supervision and coaching. How can we build bridges and overcome gaps in a fragile world? Is reflective practice 

viable for professionals and leaders to foster cooperation and reinforce our fundamental democratic values? 

During a first explorative parliamentary breakfast (in January 2024) the concept of reflective practice as guiding 

principle of both professions, was implemented. After the recent changes on the European institutional level, we 

would like to pick up the thread again. Thus, we are delighted to invite you to the first European Day of Supervision 

and Coaching in Brussels. 

When: November 21, 2024, 04.00-06.30 pm 
Where: Representation of the European Region Tyrol-South Tyrol-Trentino, 47 Rue de Pascale, B-1040 Brussels 

This event aims to explore how reflective practices like supervision and coaching can enhance the quality of 

cooperation and policymaking. We will engage with experts from European Institutions and other actors at the EU 

level, as well as socio-politically committed professionals, to discuss how reflective practice facilitates the 

recognition of paradigms that shape our thinking and actions, ultimately contributing to improved communication. 

Why Attend?  

1. Gain insights into how reflective practices like supervision and coaching can build new and innovative 
environments and transform existing ones. 

2. Explore opportunities for cooperation and shared success in several professional domains. 
3. Discover new approaches to strengthen resilience and promote good governance. 

Together with high-level speakers and all attendees, we will explore different aspects in panel and group 

discussions (world café). A more detailed agenda will be sent out soon, along with the invitation. 

There seem to be many good reasons to participate on November 21, 2024. We invite you to reserve the date in 

your calendar and talk to your colleagues and staff about it. We are looking forward to seeing you – and/or 

someone of your staff – on November 21, 2024, to benefit from meeting in person, getting inspired, and 

strengthening relations to network and collaborate beyond this event. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or need more information at this point: office@anse.eu 

Kind regards from the entire ANSE Board, 

Yours sincerely. 

Miriam Ullrich, ANSE President 

PS Sorry for cross-posting 
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